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Christ Church (C of E) Primary School

Upton Rd, Moreton, Wirral, CH46 0PB

Headteacher: Mrs A Donelan                                                      

Tel  :- 0151 677 5152
schooloffice@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk
www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk

Monday 16th November 2020
Important Parent COVID19 Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

You will see in the attached letter that we are closing a bubble in school today due to a confirmed case of COVID19. I am writing to provide you with further advice to help us stop the spread of the virus and help us keep our school open.

It is so hard to determine when a child or adult has COVID as they are carrying the virus and potentially spreading it before their symptoms are present, so we do understand that it can be unavoidable. Similarly, from the experiences we have had some of the typical COVID symptoms are not always present; children and adults in our community have also had the following symptoms:

· Sore throat

· Sickness and diarrhoea

· Headache 

· Aches and tiredness / lethargy

· Cold like symptoms which then develop a temperature

For our community these symptoms seem to have occurred prior to the temperature, cough or loss of taste / smell. If you are in doubt, please err on the side of caution and keep your child at home until they are fully fit and well. I am asking for your help to keep us open for your children.

A high proportion of our parents and carers work in people facing roles and so are coming into contact with others daily and this is unavoidable. Please continue to follow the guidance rigorously:

· Wash or sanitise hands regularly

· Wear a face covering 

· Maintain 2m distance from anyone outside your household

We are receiving anecdotal reports that children are still playing at each other’s houses, having sleepovers or joining with children from other schools for clubs and 11+ tutoring in someone else’s home. Mixing with other households is currently breaking the lockdown restrictions that are in place to reduce the virus. Please know that I am a mum too and I do understand how difficult it is to restrict your children to home and how this impacts negatively on them. However, we won’t stop the virus if we don’t collectively follow the restrictions.
All cases we have encountered in school have been traced back to external contacts or family transmission. By parents reporting confirmed cases to us immediately and us responding by closing bubbles quickly we have thankfully stopped wider spread. We know that closures are disruptive though and if we can all do everything possible to take the above precautions we can reduce the possible need for closures.

Thank-you for your ongoing support; we know how hard it is for everyone at the moment and we are all feeling the same pressures, anxiety and disruption as you will be.

Please work with us to keep everyone safe and well,

Amanda Donelan

Headteacher
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